
Date: 01/07/2022 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Good Afternoon  

This week Year 4 and Year 5 have been camping. Please have a look on WEDUC to see the fantastic activi-
ties they have been taking part in. I was very jealous to see the campfire out with the children making 
yummy S’mores! I did hear that the children need to practice putting up tents and they may have had a 
little help from the staff! 
Massive thank you to all the staff who gave up time with their own families to take our children on this residential visit. 

Particular thanks to Miss Haigh for organising the whole event.  

  

Safeguarding 

Boy 87 

I had the privilege of talking to a group of Y6 pu-

pils last Friday about their learning. Y6 are cur-

rently reading Boy 87 which is about refugees. 

The children talked with real respect about the 

difficult topics covered in the book. Earlier in the 

week they had the opportunity with other Y6 chil-

dren from across Bradford to go to the stadium 

and meet the books author. I was very impressed 

with the work they have been doing in class. If 

your child is in Y6 please speak to them about  

their learning.  

Autumn Term Milk 

We are now inviting parents of children in years 1 – 6 from 
September, to purchase milk for their children for the Autumn 
Term. 
Letters were sent home on Monday and should be returned by 
Monday 11th July. 
The cost for milk for the Autumn term (September until Christ-
mas) is £21.08. 

Please note that if your child is in year 3 - 6 and is entitled to Free School 
Meals then they are also able to have free school milk, however, you must 
complete and return the order form. 
If your child is over 5 and in reception - year 2 and you think that you may 
be entitled to Free School Meals once your child no longer receives Univer-
sal Free School Meals then please contact the office for an application. 

Payment must be made via ParentPay by the deadline date. 

SAFEGUARDING 

If you are concerned about a child’s welfare 

please contact a member of the safeguarding 

team: 

Mr Cusdin, Mr Atkinson, Miss Widdop,  

Miss Rogers, Miss Fowles 

 

 

 

Westbourne Beach Day Raffle 

5 tickets for £2  

Tickets can be bought from the office 

Prizes to be won include: 

Theatre tickets for a family of 4 

 
Echo dot 

 
2 tickets to a Bradford City football home game 

 
£25 My Lahore restaurant voucher 

 
Family ticket to Yorstox car event 

  
2 x £10 Broadway gift vouchers 

 
£20 voucher for Park Fisheries 

 
Tesco goodie bag 

 
Morrisons goodie bag 



This term’s attendance 

We are trying really hard to be above 96% for this year for the 

whole school. Well done to classes 1P, 6A & 6M 

for reaching this target this term. 

Nursery 
 
AM–  83.5%  PM–  88.7% 

RS 
93% 

RG 
87..3% 

1W 
90% 

1P 
97% 

2C 
86% 

2R 
93.9% 

3H 
95.5% 

3S 
86.6% 

4W 
91.6% 

4M 
95.3% 

5A 
92.9% 

5H 
92.8% 

6A 
97% 

6M 
97% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM DIARY DATES 

DATEDATE EVENTEVENT 

Monday 4th Local Governing Body meets at school 

Tuesday 5th 
Y6 SATs results sent to parents 

Reception visit to Hesketh Farm 

Wednesday 6th Year 6 transition to secondary school -  to be confirmed with individual secondary schools 

Thursday 7th 
Road Safety Sessions for Years 1, 2, 4, 5 and 6 

Fluoride Varnish for Nursery, Reception and Year 1 

Friday 8th Year 3 visit to the Science and Media Museum 

Monday 11th Nursery sponsored run for charity (children to wear PE kit) 

Tuesday 12th Transition morning for all classes 

Wednesday 13th Y2 Tropical World visit 

Friday 15th 
End of year reports sent to parents 

Reception Vision Testing 


